
You’re Invited to a Holiday Breakfast
at Henderson High School!

Thursday, December 6 at 8 a.m.

We hope to see you on December 6 at Henderson High School, which is located 
at: 400  Montgomery Avenue, West Chester

Click here to register https://wcasdhersheymillbreakfast.eventbrite.com
Seating is extremely limited - you must register by Nov. 28

This event features a free breakfast buffet, holiday songs performed
by students in  the choir and orchestra, and the opportunity to meet 

students and administrators.

https://wcasdhersheymillbreakfast.eventbrite.com/
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